
Attn: Health Committee 
 
I am writing to you today as a very concerned mother of a daughter in nursing school.   She is 
young and healthy and does not want to be forced to take an unproven vaccine.  She has 
several nurses that she works with that have had severe reactions to their vaccines and ended 
up hospitalized.  She is scared to death to have to get this.  She has one year of school left and 
works as a pca at a local hospital.  She has a heart of gold and will be great in the profession 
given the chance.  She feels like she is being forced to give up all of her hard work and choose 
another profession or go against all of her moral and ethical belief’s as well as put her own 
health in risk.    We live in a country where we have freedoms to believe what we want, choose 
what is right for ourselves and our health.  This should not change because people are scared.  
Science tells us that it’s a virus, a virus doesn’t disappear, it mutates and changed constantly, 
and when you go to the doctor when you are sick with a virus, they tell you “it’s a virus there is 
nothing we can do for it.  It has to run it’s course”  I beg you to please vote for HB 248 to 
protect our youth as well as anyone who chooses to make their own decisions for their own 
healthcare.  It is imperative that this legislation passes for our future.   


